[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Mark Abbott <mabbott@eac.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 3:11 PM
To: Black, Bert (OSS) <bert.black@state.mn.us>
Cc: Peg Rosenberry <prosenberry@eac.gov>; Strother, Julie (OSS) <julie.strother@state.mn.us>; Bonawitz, Samm (OSS) <samm.bonawitz@state.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Election Security Funds Appropriation

Mr. Black,

Please consider this email official correspondence from the Election Assistance Commission. The matching funds for your 2018 HAVA Election Security grant do not have to be identified and placed in your election account until March 23, 2020. The matching funds will need to be spent by the end of the grant performance period, which March 23, 2023. The federal funds associated with this award may be accessed and spent at any time during the performance period of the grant, irrespective of whether or not the State's matching funds have been identified and placed in the State election fund. 

Don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Best regards, Mark

Mark W. Abbott, PhD
Grants Office
U.S. Election Assistance Commission
301-563-3956 (o)
202-327-1883 (m)

On Mon, Feb 18, 2019 at 4:02 PM Black, Bert (OSS) <bert.black@state.mn.us> wrote:
Mark,

The Election Security Funds appropriation is coming up on the floor of the Minnesota House Thursday. 

For a variety of reasons, the access to the Federal funds is in this bill, with the match to come in a later bill. 

The bill author anticipates questions suggesting that the match must first be provided, which would delay the bill (and our access) based on Minnesota ‘s budget and appropriations process. To preempt that, they would like an answer from EAC to the following question, which you have answered on conference calls orally:

May the Federal funds be spent before any state dollars or credits are deposited as long as the match is deposited or sufficient expenditure amounts credited against the state match prior to March 23, 2020?

My understanding is that the answer is yes, but could you please do me the kindness of specifically answering this form of the question? Many thanks!

Bert Black
Legal Advisor
Office of the Secretary of State of Minnesota 
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